
President’s Message:   
 
Several items to note for this week: 
 

The monthly Board meeting is this Thursday (tomorrow) at 6PM via Zoom.  Here is the agenda. If 
you wish to attend, contact me (tonyfil@hickorytech.net) and I will send you a Zoom invite. 
 
Our Annual Meeting will be held by Zoom on Sunday, May 31 at noon.  At our meeting tomorrow 
the Board will be setting the agenda and discussing procedures for meeting online.  Keep tuned for 
details about voting and similar matters, but the general process will be similar to our Sunday 
Services on Zoom.  If you have been finding difficulties with the Sunday Zoom but would like to 
attend the Board meeting, let me know and we will figure something out (same e-mail address). 
 
Finally, the UUA General Assembly will be held entirely online this year.  If you wish to attend, 
information is available at https://www.uua.org/ga/off-site/registrants .  There are a lot of really 
interesting events at GA—the Worship Services are inspiring, the Ware Lecture is always interesting, 
and the programming is really informative.  In the past, the Ware Lecture was not always available 
online, nor was much of the programming.  This year will be different—you might want to check it 
out. 
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